
January 3, 2021 – Metrics Relaxed Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Recently Governor Brown announced a revision for reopening schools in 
Oregon.  The metrics have been relaxed, but requirements for in-person 
instruction have not.  In the coming weeks, our district will be reviewing our 
reopening plans and ensuring they are in line with the current requirements.  
We will begin 2021 as we ended 2020 until we can safely implement our 
reopening plans. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


